
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 7 Meet the Form Tutor Evening – Tuesday 14th October 2025 – 4.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

We are delighted with how well Year 7 have settled in to the Newlands Girls’ School community. The commitment 
to learning and courage they have shown in ‘moving up’ over the last few weeks has been highly impressive.  
 
We would now like to invite you to a Form Tutor Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 14th October. This will be an 
opportunity for you to meet your daughter’s Form Tutor and discuss her transition. Miss Ash and Mrs Nuttycombe 
will also be available during the evening.  
 
Your daughter should make her five-minute appointment directly with her Form Tutor. Appointments will be 
available from 4.00pm, with the last slot at 6.55 pm. 
 
We must point out that we will not have subject specific information at this stage, so if you have any queries you 
wish to raise with your daughter’s subject teacher, please email the school on office@newlandsgirls.co.uk citing 
the department in the subject line of the email. Further details about the relevant person you may wish to contact 
can be found in the Home-School Communications Policy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss K. Ash 
Head of Year 7 
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